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We oppose this bill.   ODFW is already increasing its hunting and fishing licenses.  

This is just another tax on us the citizens of Oregon.   Where is this money going to 

the general fund?   I am 63 and my husband is 66 and we were born and raised here 

in Oregon.  We both had full time jobs and have paid taxes and income taxes.   

Please no more taxes!!   Thank you 


